
 

 

Covid-19 Survey  
Hi all,  

NICMA are conducting a short survey that will be issued to all Registered 
Childminders in the five Trust areas. This is to better understand the issues that 
Registered Childminders may have faced during the pandemic and any arising 
issues that may come up as we move to a 'new normality'. 
 
These surveys are invaluable as it allows us to glean the information we need in 
order to continue to help and support the Registered Childminders of Northern 
Ireland. The information from these surveys have been key during the pandemic as it 
has helped to secure funding, as the information given has come directly from you!  
 
All survey information will be anonymous; however, the collated data will be shared 
with the Department of Health and the Department of Education.  
No names, address, contact information etc will be shared unless stated otherwise.  
  
Below you will find a link to a survey regarding Covid-19, funding, and available 
childcare spaces.  
We would really appreciate it if you could spare a few minutes to complete the 
survey. (It should take no longer than 5 minutes).  
 

Please select the survey below your Trust area.  

Many Thanks, 
The NICMA Team  

 

Belfast HSCT 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G2CJXBJ 

South Eastern HSCT 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G5FH87R 

Southern HSCT 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G5LLMB6 

Western HSCT 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BKLRFWH 

Northern HSCT 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GZXSYGP 
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